Monday, November 8, 2021

RE: Assisted and Independent Living Visitation

All residents and staff were tested on Monday the 8" with no further positives.
This is good news. So, visitation can once again resume (along with activities and
communal dining) on :

Wednesday, November 11.

Please continue to wear a surgical mask and sign in and out.

We appreciate your continued patience and understanding during these last
couple of weeks.

Sincerely,

Aaron Baker
Owner/Administrator
330/562-6171 x201



